
 
 
 
May 24, 2017 
 
TO:  MEMBERS OF PRESBYTERY 
FROM:  Ted McCulloch, Stated Clerk 
 
The Presbytery of Lake Huron will hold its stated meeting on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at the 
Alma College, 614 W. Superior Street, Alma, Michigan 48801. 
 
The meeting will begin at 9:30am. Coffee and tea will be served beginning at 9:00am.  Please 
register during the coffee hour.  Registration is in the Tyler-Van Dusen building where most of 
the meeting will be held.  Tyler-Van Dusen is completely handicap accessible.  Cost of the meal 
at this meeting will be $7.00.  Also, following the meeting, Alma College will make campus tours 
available to anyone who would like and the Alma College bookstore will be open as well. 
 
Our June meeting has a number of highlights in it.  We are very pleased that Steve Keizer, of 
the Presbyterian Foundation, will be with us to share information on stewardship.  This should 
be of use to all our congregations.  As far as business goes, this meeting will be one full of 
various steps in the faith journeys of our members and our congregations.  We will hear from 
both of the Administrative Commissions working with congregations and give thanks for their 
work.  In addition, we will celebrate the ministries of two of our teaching elders who are retiring.  
Plus we are very pleased to have another of our teaching elders, Rev. Cathy Chang, join us and 
share some of the ministry she’s been doing as a Mission Co-worker.   
 
IMPORTANT PARKING AND ACCESSABILITY INFORMATION: Please note that the 
campus is not as access friendly as some of our churches. Parking will be on the street 
or in the lot behind Wright Hall. Handicapped parking will be at the Alumni House across 
the street from the chapel at the corner of Superior and Philadelphia. A golf cart will be 
available from 9:00am to 9:45am and from 2:15pm to 3:00pm to and from the Alumni 
House parking lot. While there is a ramp to get into the chapel the bathrooms there are 
NOT handicap accessible. Restrooms in the Tyler-Van Dusen building (where 
Registration will be held and we will be for the remainder of the day after worship) are 
completely accessible. Campus maps are available on their website at alma.edu/about.  
 
Please call or email Staci Percy (spercy@presbylh.org) at the Presbytery office to request an 
excused absence. Excused absences are automatically granted to all honorably retired 
ministers and to any member of presbytery who calls or emails a request. 
 
Reimbursement for part of the cost of childcare is available upon request. Please contact the 
presbytery office if you have any questions. 
 
Yours in Christ, 

 
Ted McCulloch, Stated Clerk 
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